
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
Thank you so much for your continued prayers and financial support toward 

our family.  You are a true blessing to us, and we couldn’t be here without you 
following God’s direction in your support toward us.  For the month of February, we 
have continued to see our regular attenders coming on a regular basis and continuing 
to see some good growth spiritually. 

We have been in the process of preparing for what we are calling our Family 
Outdoor Banquet & Elk Hunting Seminar, which is coming up on March 24th, which 
we desire your prayers for.  We did this in 2022 and saw around 80 from the 
community come out and we are praying this year will be even bigger than before!  
We have been working hard to get our flyers/posters/mailers/etc. created so that we 
can get them to the doors of the people of Butte.  I have one of our members who has 
been faithful in going out and helping me get donations and hang doors this month as 
well.  Praying for fruit from the labor! 

In addition to the outdoor banquet, we are also looking forward to a large-
scale outreach event in August of this year where our church and three other 
churches in the area are coming together in an evangelical outreach.  We are still 
working on many areas of logistics for this event and desire your prayers as we move 
closer to that time.  Please pray for us about this event.  With a recent date change, 
this is also coinciding with our Vacation Bible School, which a supporting church is 
coming to help us with.  There will be a lot going on during this time, but to see a soul 
saved will make it worth it all! 

As an administrative item, please note that my old phone number (336-239-
0722) has been disconnected and I am only using the Montana based number (406-
282-4512) going forward.  All contact information on the left side of this letter is up-
to-date and accurate. 

A few continuing prayer request I would ask you to remember for us: 
1) For the souls of the people of Butte, MT 
2) For the members of Grace Baptist Church to continue to grow in the Lord. 
3) For visitors to the church that will continue to come with our small group. 
4) For a family with children to move out and help in the ministry. 
Thank you all and I pray God’s blessings on each of you for your faithful 

prayers and support of our ministry and family here in Butte! 

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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